
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses political & security updates with H.E. Prime
Minister Al-Kadhimi,

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, received the His Excellency Prime

Minister, Mr. Mustafa Al-Kadhimi on Wednesday, 19 January 2022, and discussed with him the

developments of the political security and service status of the country, where His Eminence

called to form a balanced government within the constitutional time limits and how imperative

it is for the government to be up to the task of providing services and jobs and many

challenges and priorities.

His Eminence discussed the developments of the health status after the fourth wave that hits

our country. His Excellency and His Eminence urged the concerned authority to hold the

responsibility of raising awareness and delivering vaccines.

Security-wise, His Eminence emphasized activating the intelligence effort more than what it

used to be and sustaining the preemptive strikes. H.E. also called to reconsider people’s

interests when taking decisions and making stances.


